
Athabasca Oil Corporation to Present at the 2012 CAPP 

Investment Symposium 

  

CALGARY, Dec. 5, 2012 /CNW/ - Rick Koshman, vice president projects & thermal 

operations and Gary McMurren, director light oil, will present at the 2012 Canadian 

Association of Petroleum Producers Investment Symposium in Toronto, Ontario on 

Tuesday, December 11, 2012 at 2:00 pm ET and on Wednesday, December 12, 2012 at 

1:30 pm ET. The presentation will include information detailing Athabasca's thermal oil 

assets, activities in light oil and future growth opportunities. To listen and view this 

online event, please visit: 

http://www.capp.ca/aboutUs/events/CAPPOilGasSymposium/Pages/default.aspx.  

Presentation slides will be available at the symposium or visit Athabasca's website at 

www.atha.com.  

About Athabasca Oil Corporation 

Athabasca is a dynamic, Canadian company focused on the development of oil resource 

plays in Alberta, Canada. The Company has accumulated an extensive, high quality 

resource base suitable for the extraction of thermal crude oil (bitumen) and light oil. Well 

financed and well endowed with quality assets and talented people, Athabasca is poised 

to become a major Canadian oil producer. It aspires to produce more than 200,000 boe/d 

by 2020, comprised of a 50/50 weighting of thermal and light oil. Athabasca is traded on 

the TSX under the symbol "ATH." For more information, visit www.atha.com.  
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